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Tim:

Please note that I drafted the requested exception as an affirmative defense, which
places the burden of proof on the defendant who claims such a defense.  Is that OK?

Since the statute does not tell the notified person what action to take upon notification,
I made the notified person immune from any civil or criminal liability for any good faith
action or inaction.  Is that OK?
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